| would like to thank HoCoJAG for the substantive proposals to current HCPSS policies.

As a sitting Board of Education member, | am committed to ensuring that HCPSS is a place where
all students feel safe, nurtured, and included. | believe that good policy helps to make us a
stronger school system. | would welcome HoCoJAG participation in policy review committees,
policy review public hearings, submitting recommendations for policy revisions during regularly
scheduled policy reviews to both the Board and the policy office. This process allows the full Board
to evaluate the suggestions in the context of the full policy and stakeholder input. As all policies
undergo legal review during the regular policy review cycle, | would not want to comment on
specific policy recommendations prior to this review.

Warm Regards,

Jen Mallo



